
When I was elected Sheriff of Moffat County three years ago, I was humbled by 
your support and grateful for the opportunity to serve citizens in a place that I 
have called home for 50 years. 
 
Today, I announce my bid for re-election. I am blessed to have earned the trust 
of Moffat County citizens once, and it would be an honor to have the 
opportunity to continue in your service. 
 

The men and women of the Moffat County Sheriff’s Office have worked tirelessly over the past three 
years to serve and protect, but also to operate responsibly and transparently, to combat drug crimes, to 
earn grant award money to implement state-of-the-art technology without taxpayer dollars and to 
increase community engagement. We will continue that work. 
 
I ask for your support in my re-election for Moffat County Sheriff. 
 
Yours in service, 
 
KC Hume, Moffat County Sheriff 
 
 


